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FOUR SUSPECTS CAUGHT 

BY BOAT OWNER  

DURING BURGLARY 

 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an occupied burglary that 
occurred on Sunday, March 17th at approximately 3:18 AM in the 200 block of Hendricks 
Isle in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim awoke to motion on his boat which is 
docked at the incident location. The victim observed four males exiting the vessel with an 
item taken from inside.   
 

The victim attempted to stop the suspects as they fled from the dock. The victim promptly 
called 911 and drove to the exit of Hendricks Isle in an effort to block the suspects from 
escaping. Fort Lauderdale Police and K9 officers quickly arrived with additional 
assistance provided by the Broward Sheriff's Office Aviation Unit.  
 

Quick thinking by the victim as well as responding officers lead to the apprehension of all 
four suspects. The following individuals are being charged with Burglary-Dwelling 
Occupied, a second degree felony.  
 

 Keymani Harris, B/M, DOB 5/12/03, a resident of the City of Miramar. 

 Eclezias Exantus, B/M, DOB 11/14/02, a resident of the City of Pembroke Pines. 

 Anton Green, B/M, DOB 7/14/02, a resident of the City of Miramar. 

 Matthew Watson, B/M, DOB 8/27/03, a resident of the City of Miramar. 
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